
Veterans Committee Meeting 10/3/2018 
 
Present:  Bruno Siniscalchi, Ann Cady, Scott Turcotte, Mary Cronin, Dan Poirier, Peggy 
Poirier 
 
Not Present:  Annie Provinsano, Dave Haskell 
 
Dan Poirier called the meeting to order at 5:04.  The minutes from the last meeting were 
reviewed.  Bruno made a motion to accept the minutes as written and seconded by Scott. 
The minutes were accepted. 
 
There was an update given on tasks assigned at the last meeting.  Bruno has contacted the 
Boy Scouts and they are all set.  They bring their own flag.  Will need to check with them 
later about the Memorial Day ceremony as they usually attend the one in Madison. 
 
Scott is ready to do the yard work at the memorial.  He is going to bring in white 
stones.There will be a work day on October 30th at 11:00 which will consist of Scott, Bruno, 
and Dan.  There is a rain date of October 31st at 11:00. 
 
On the day of the ceremony Scott is going to have cards and addresses available to hand 
out for anyone wishing to to send cards to currently deployed members of the military. 
These will be put on cardstock at the library. 
 
Mary is all set to host a reception at the library after the ceremony.  She will provide coffee, 
Scott and Bruno will bring water and several members volunteered to bring cookies.  We will 
also ask community members if they would like to volunteer cookies. 
 
Mary will also have an area at the library where community members could display 
memorabilia that they have and would wish to share.  They can bring items in on Saturday, 
November 10th from 3:00 - 4:00 or on the 11th from 10:00 - 11:00.  Baked goods could also 
be brought in on those dates and times. 
 
Ann said that the Silver Lake singers will attend the ceremony and perform. 
 
The Committee reviewed a selection that will be played during the ceremony. 
 
The Tamworth Congregational Church rings the bells so the ceremony will begin after the 
bells are rung 11 times. 
 
Peggy will do a write up for Ann McGarrity to publish in the Conway Sun and we will also 
post on the Tamworth Exchange. 
 
Bruno will talk to Dave about the static display. 
 
The next meeting will be October 23 at 5:00 at the library. 
 



Bruno made a motion to adjourn and it was seconded by Scott.  The meeting was adjourned 
at 5:40. 
 


